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Trant Lindsay

From: Andy Bromeland <bromeland@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:13 PM

To: Trant Lindsay

Cc: Rep Clem; Sen Courtney

Subject: "No" on HB 2666---Aggregate mine permits

I am writing to express my opposition to the passage of HB 2666 regarding aggregate mining permits.  I believe that it is 

important to have strong provisions in our land use laws to protect and preserve Oregon’s prime farmlands.   I believe 

this law would relax those protections and result in harm to one of Oregon’s most valuable and precious resources—our 

farm lands and the agricultural products grown on these lands. 

 

Andy Bromeland 
Email: bromeland@comcast.net 
Land Line: 503-399-9612 
Cell:503-551-6941 
 


